
From:  [mailto: @fergusonplanning.co.uk]  
Sent: 11 February 2019 12:20 
To:  < @scotborders.gov.uk>;  < @scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Walkerburn Caberston Ave Site 
 
Hi  
 
Following on from telephone call from our Client  and on their behalf we would now 
kindly seek a modest extension of the Walkerburn settlement boundary to be considered. 
 
It represents a natural infill or "rounding off" of the settlement in our opinion and one where the 
client's site is considered appropriate for residential purposes. 
 
The appended plan provides the location/context. 
 
Should you have any related questions please do get in touch. 
 
Thanks 
 
Tim 
 
 
   
  Director 
 
 
   T.  
M.  
  E. @fergusonplanning.co.uk 
W. www.fergusonplanning.co.uk 
  t. @fergplan 
 
 
 
This message may contain confidential information. If you think this message has been addressed to 
you in error please delete it. You are not  entitled to copy or forward it to any third party other than 
the sender.  We would ask any such occurances to be notified to 

@fergusonplanning.co.uk  Unless stated nothing in this message shall be taken to be an offer or 
acceptance of any contract.We are not responsible for any effect that this message or its 
attachments may have on your IT system. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the 
author and do not necessarily represent those of ferguson planning. 
 
 
  
 
 




